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May 9, 2023 
 
Nelson View LLC 
c/o Justin Rarden 
800 Pioneer Trl 
Cle Elum, WA 98922 
  
RE: Nelson View SEPA Application (SE-23-00009) – Transmittal of Comments  
 

Parcel #415436  Parcel #957098   
 
Dear Applicants, 
 
The comment period for the Nelson View SEPA (SE-23-00009) ended Monday, May 8, 2023, at 5pm. Enclosed are the 
following comments received during the comment period: 
 
April 20, 2023  Washington State Department of Health – Office of Drinking Water 
April 20, 2023  Snoqualmie Tribe 
April 20, 2023  Washington State Department of Transportation - Aviation 
April 24, 2023  Department of Natural Resources 
April 25, 2023  Confederated Tribes of the Colville Reservation 
April 27, 2023  Kittitas County Public Health 
May 1, 2023  Washington State Department of Transportation – Planning 
May 4, 2023  Department of Archaeology and Historic Preservation 
May 8, 2023  Nickie Darling 
May 8, 2023  Kelly Braithwaite 
May 8, 2023  Washington Department of Fish & Wildlife 
May 8, 2023  Kittitas County Public Works 
 
Please review all comments and notify me of any questions or reach out directly to the agency that submitted 
comments. Feel free to respond to any comments submitted by 5pm (PDT) on May 26, 2023. If you would like 
additional time to address any of the comments, please contact me directly to extend the response due date. If you do 
not have any response comments, please let us know and we will continue processing your application. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, I can be reached by phone at 509-962-7637 or by e-mail at 
chace.pedersen@co.kittitas.wa.us  
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Chace Pedersen 
Planner I 
Kittitas County Community Development Services 
411 N Ruby St # 2, Ellensburg, WA 98926 

 
cc: Daron Rarden, via email 

mailto:chace.pedersen@co.kittitas.wa.us

